
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: WightDebbie  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 4:09 PM 
To: Anderson, Nancy; Baer, Dave; Boesche, David; Crofton, Michael; Hamilton, 
Sammy; Holland, Clifford; Jacobsen, Roger; Kalvin, James; maxwell, joshua; 
McAlpinGary; Richie, Nancy; Snyder, Susan; Sterk, Jeremy; Tempest, Marilyn 
Cc: WightDebbie; McAlpinGary; HambrightGail; DarcoChristopher; Calleson, Scott; 
Mezich, Ron 
Subject: FW: LRRC 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Susan Snyder [mailto:ssnyder2@columbus.rr.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 3:14 PM 
To: WightDebbie 
Subject: LRRC 
 
Hi Debbie, 
 
I've reviewed the draft of the meeting notes from April 8th, and I want to thank 
Josh for all the work he is doing as secretary of the committee.  I was a science 
textbook author for 25 years and a science teacher for 30, and I can appreciate 
the time it takes to organize a structured report with so many details. 
 
I think it will save a lot of time at the meeting on Friday if I share my 
comments, corrections, and requested deletions and additions prior to the 
meeting. 
 
Please share this attachment with the "team." 
 
Thanks very much! 
 
Susan Snyder 
 
 
Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records.  If you do not want your 
e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send 
electronic mail to this entity.  Instead, contact this office by telephone or in 
writing. 
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